
From: Cathy Schuh <cathyschuhaa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2020 8:12 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org> 
Subject: My neighbors 

 

 

Hi Jill 

I am writing in support of my neighbors (519 s 1st) kitchen renovation project.  I know they are staying 
within their footprint and are changing some windows and a door (none of which were originals) on the 
back of the house.  It will really help their house function so much better even for a family of 2.  I love 
these neighbors and want them to stay right where they are; in our family neighborhood! 

Hope you are well-I need to get on my porch steps project! 

 

Cathy 

525 s 1st 
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